TOWN OF STONINGTON
ADJOURNED ANNUAL TOWN BUDGET MEETING
April 26, 2022

First Selectman Danielle Chesebrough, reconvened the Annual Town Budget Meeting of
April 13, 2022, adjourned to this date at 8:45 p.m. at the Stonington Town Hall.

Hearing no objection, the First Selectman dispensed with reading the call, which is
recorded on the preceding page.

Peggy Roberts, Republican Registrar of Voters read the results of the referendum vote on
the question:

""Shall the Town of Stonington make appropriations in the total amount of
$76,745,940 for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 20227

YIS NO

FIRST & THIRD DISTRICTS 159 99
SECOND DISTRICT 217 185
FOURTH & FIFTH DISTRICTS 147 97
TOTALS 523 381

IFirst Selectman Chesebrough declared the question approved.,

6% voted on the budget.

There being no turther business to come before the meeting, the First Selectman declared
the meeting adjourned at 8:50 p.m.

/s/ Danielle Chesebrough
First Selectman

Received for record this 27" day of April, 2022.

/s/ Sally Duplice
Town Clerk



